
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES STAFF REPORT 
 

For Planning Commission Meeting of November 14, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Proposed Planning Commission By-Laws Updates 
 

 
PROPOSED CITY PLANNING COMMISSION MOTION 

The Ann Arbor City Planning Commission moves to approve the By-Laws as 
presented. 

 
STAFF REPORT 

 
The attached Bylaw amendments have been reviewed by the Commission and City 
Attorney.  Staff recommends adoption.  After adoption by the Planning Commission, 
Planning Staff will forward the proposed by-laws, along with proposed changes to 
Chapter 8 of the City Code to City Council for consideration. 
 
 
Attachment:   11/14/23 Bylaw Amendments    
 


